
November 14, 2012 

Jenn Carson 
Associate Director 
ACLU of Oregon 
P.O. Box 40585 
Portland, OR 97240-0585 

RE: Records Request 12-08-004 

Dear Ms. Carson: 

Benton County Sheriff's Office 
Diana Simpson, Sheriff 

180 NW S1h Street, Corvallis, OR 97330 
541.766.6858 FAX 541.766.6011 

This letter is a follow-up to my earlier letter to you dated August 21, 2012 regarding your 
records request. When you submitted your request, you also enclosed a check for $4.00. 

In that letter I explained that in order to fulfill this request we would require payment for the 
actual cost of locating, reviewing and copying the information requested. Further I noted that if 
we did not hear from you by October 1, 2012 we would assume that you have chosen not to 
pursue this request and would return your check to the address listed on the check. 

Since we have not heard from you, I am returning your check #6718 in the amount of $4.00. It 
is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Diana L. Simpson 
Sheriff 

State Accredited Since 2009 
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